
 
 
 

 

 
 
INVITATION – to join the START Health hub at the Plant Food Symposia 2024.  
 
Nutrition, food safety, consumer involvement and uptake 
 
 
Date:  May 23, 2024 – 13.30-14.15 
 
Venue:  Hindsgavl Slot, Hindsgavl Allé 7, Middelfart 
 
Hosted by:  HUB coordinators: Lisbeth Truelstrup Hansen, Professor at DTU, Alice Grønhøj, Associate 

Professor at MAPP, AU and Sara Monteiro Pires, Senior Researcher at DTU 
 
Participants:  Researchers with interest in participating in the HEALTH hub. Do share the invitation. 

 
Registration:  Please register to participate in the Plant Food Symposia 2024 here  

 

Meet & Greet the START Health hub at the Plant Food Symposia 2024 
 

Plant2Food, AgriFoodTure, the Plant-based Food Grant and GUDP are aligning their efforts to accelerate 
the transition to more plant-based food consumption and are inviting researchers to a Symposia in 
Middelfart to support new partnerships in research and innovation. Since the START Health hub represents 
such a new partnership, we are attending and invite you to meet up with us there. 

 

During the Symposia we will get a chance to talk informally about potential ideas for collaborations related 
to the challenge of how to move towards sustainable diets that do not compromise consumer health and 
safety, and at the same time empowers consumers to change their diets. All ideas are welcome since this is 
an initial joined exploration. 

 

The program of the symposia is initiated with presentations of the national funding opportunities for 
supporting this type of research, we have arranged, in consultation with the organizers, to meet up during 
the paneldebate after the initial official presentations. This will provide us the opportunity to network and 
discuss potential ideas for collaborations based on the knowledge presented in the morning, and then 
continue to follow the official program after lunch.   

 

Feel free to join us there!  

 

https://projects.au.dk/plant2food/news/item-1/artikel/plant-food-symposia-2024

